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PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

7 – 19 Vaucluse Crescent, Bellevue Heights SA 
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Email: bellevue.ps891@schools.sa.edu.au 

IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM 4 

Monday October 12th   First Day of 
Term 4 

WEEK 1  BOOK WEEK “Curious 
Creatures, Wild Minds” Theme 

Wednesday October 14th Book 
Week  Dress-Up    Parade 

** 

Week 4 Mon/Tues 2/3 Nov School 
Review Process  

Thursday November 5 Whole school 
Outdoor Day at Belair National Park 

Friday November 20 

Yr 6 Sports Day 

Friday November 27 

Rolling School Concert 

Wednesday December 2 

Class placements sent home 

Friday December 4 

9-11am 2021 Class transition 

Tuesday December 8 

EOY Excursion 

Wednesday December 9 

Year 7 Graduation 

Friday December 11 

Yr6/7 EOY Excursion 

 

Upcoming Pupil Free day and 
school closure 

Week 4 Friday November 6 Pupil 
Free Day 

Week 8 Monday Nov 30 School 
Closure—NO OSHC 

 

 

Bell Times  

8.40am  Students can 

arrive  

9:00am  School starts  

10:55am Recess starts  

11:25am  Recess ends  

1:05pm   Eat lunch in  class  

1:15pm    Play time starts  

1:50pm   Lunch ends  

 Dear Parents and Community members, 

This is just a brief note as we will be sending out a  formal newsletter 

Friday week 2. I do trust that you all had a break and that if you were 

lucky enough to travel that the weather did not  infringe too much on 

your planned activities. 

We are currently in the process of preparing for 2021. We are now 

accepting requests from parents regarding their child’s placement for 

2021 until Thursday 5th November (week4) 

All requests will be considered and where possible acted upon. 

However; with only a finite number of class options and 

creating classes that are balanced academically, socially and 

behaviourally the good of the whole group will take priority over the 

individual. Therefore parent requests are not guaranteed. 

We assume that parents and caregivers who do not submit a request 

are comfortable with class teachers making informed decisions about 

their child’s placement in 2020. 

When setting classes we consider parent requests, student identified 

friendships and teacher input. Furthermore, it is important to 

understand that teachers have not been allocated year levels at this 

stage, nor have the configuration of classes been finalised. Class 

structures depend on the numbers of students in the year levels so 

should you be moving on at the end of the year please let us know. 

Until our newsletter week 2 
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